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8th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent /Carer 
 
High Ham Primary School Service Children Pupil Premium Pledge - September 2022 to July 
2023. 
 
Service Children pupil premium is allocated to children who have parents working in the 
Armed Services. It is a designated amount of money that the government allocates to 
the school. This money can be spent both directly and indirectly on these children. 
 
Here at High Ham Primary School, from September 2022, we have revised our pupil 
premium pledge which will involve the following at no cost to the parents: 
 

 A place at High Ham Monkey Madness on a regular basis throughout the year to 
offer both curriculum support as well as pastoral support (places will be allocated 
and you will be individually notified) 
 

 Additional intervention programmes/social support needed throughout the year 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to discuss with myself or Mrs 
Rosser in confidence. 
 
Many thanks. 
Joanne Stewart 
 
 
 
 
School Business Manager             
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